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Project Update: June 2024 

New Steveston Interchange Takes Shape 

 

 

 

Heavy-lift crane hoisting a 35-metre, 50-tonne girder. 

If you’ve driven along Highway 99 through 
Richmond in June, you will have seen the 
new Steveston Interchange coming to life. 

This past month, crews erected large 
concrete beams—referred to as girders—
across Highway 99. The girders form a 
platform on which the new traffic deck will 
be constructed. The project is currently in 
the first of a two-phase construction 
process. 

During Phase 1, a new structure is being 
built on the north side of the existing 
overpass. Once complete, traffic will shift to 
the new structure and the existing overpass 
will be safely removed.  

During Phase 2, a new structure will be built 
on the south side, creating the new, five-
lane overpass. Throughout almost every 
step of construction we will keep traffic 
flowing as we work towards completion of 
the project in 2025.   

You can learn more about the step-by-step 
process on our website.  

Newly installed Phase 1 girders spanning Highway 99. 

https://www.highway99tunnel.ca/interchange-construction/
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Tunnel Update  

As for the Fraser River Tunnel Project, we are nearing the end of the procurement process 
to select the team to finalize the design for the new toll-free, eight-lane tunnel and ready it 
for construction. Stay tuned for an announcement soon. 

Community Engagement  

Our community events are in full swing. We’ve been popping up at events across Delta, 
Richmond and Surrey, with more to come this summer. If you don’t see us near you, you 
can always visit us at our community office at 5180 Ladner Trunk Road (beside Save On 
Foods) on Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

 

Questions and Feedback 
 

Please contact the project team at the email address below or visit the community office 
if you have any questions or would like to learn more about the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program.  

 
Did you receive this email as a forward? Sign up here to receive our updates 
directly. 
 
 
 

Team member talking to a Surrey resident at Surrey Fest.  Child engaging with 3-D Fraser River Tunnel concept model.  

https://www.highway99tunnel.ca/current-work/
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Contact the Project 

Construction Inquiries 

(Steveston Interchange Project) 

24/7 phone line at 1-888-270-1075 

StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com 

 

Community Office 

5180 Ladner Trunk Rd, Delta 

Wednesdays & Thursdays:  

9 a.m. – 5 p.m. (closed at lunch) 

 General Highway 99 Tunnel Program 

Information 

highway99tunnelprogram@gov.bc.ca 

www.highway99tunnel.ca 
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